
On 4th December, 2017 the students of D.R.College visited Hornbill Festival, Kohima, 

Nagaland and lodged in Khonoma Village, Nagaland. On 5th December, 2017 they visited the 

Eco-Tourism Management Committee managed Khonoma Village and its adjacent areas, 

Kohima Town etc. and returned to Golaghat in the evening.  

 

 

 

 

 


